
 
 
 
 
August 6, 2013 
 

 
Mr. Eugene James Ellis 
9601 Spur 591 
Amarillo, Texas 79106 
 
Via regular U.S. mail 
 
Dear Mr. Ellis: 
 

On July 12, 2013, the Texas Forensic Science Commission reviewed the 
complaint you submitted.  The Commission unanimously voted your complaint did not 
merit any further investigation given the information provided.  The complaint did not 
articulate any alleged negligence or misconduct that would substantially affect the results 
of the forensic analysis in question, as required by Tex. Code Crim. Proc. 
§38.01(4)(a)(3).   
 

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact our office.  Thank 
you for submitting your complaint to the Commission.    
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Leigh M. Tomlin 
   
cc:  
 
Lynn Robitaille 
FSC Members 


